From: Angela Tima

To: *CI-StPaul Contact-Council
Subject: Public Improvement Construction Hatch and Park
Date: Monday, April 14, 2025 1:29:08 PM

You don't often get email from angietima@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Dear Council Members,

As residents and property owners in Saint Paul, we are writing to object to the proposed 2025
Mill and Overlay of the Hatch/Park Residential Area. While improving Hatch and Park would
be beneficial, numerous roads throughout the city are in worse condition and are damaging
vehicles. Most importantly, the estimated assessment would burden my family's finances.

As long-time residents, we would like you to carefully consider our property tax dollars to
ensure they are allocated appropriately, prioritizing infrastructure and safety services over
other projects to help prevent further costs to taxpayers.

Kind Regards,
Angela and Donald Tima
Property Owners at 76 Hatch Ave W, St Paul, MN 55117
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